
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
 

Coast to Coast Trail – Titusville Gap 
Brevard County, Florida 

Financial Project ID No. (FPID): 436187-2-52-01 
 

Date: Monday, December 17, 2018  

Time: Open House, 5:30-7:30 p.m. 

Place: City of Titusville - City Hall Council Chambers, 2nd Floor 

 555 S. Washington Avenue 

 Titusville, FL 32796 
 

FDOT will hold a public information meeting regarding plans to 
construct a 10-foot-wide multi-use trail along SR 406, from 
Indian River Ave. to the Max Brewer Memorial Hwy. Bridge in 
Brevard County. The meeting is an open house from 5:30-7:30 
p.m., during which time displays and other project information 
will be available for review. Staff will also be available to discuss 
the project. An informational looping presentation will also be 
given, playing throughout the open house. The purpose of the 
meeting is to inform interested persons of the proposed 
improvements and receive their feedback. 

 

The proposed improvements include a multi-use trail that is part 
of the existing Coast to Coast Trail and is intended to enhance 
pedestrian and bicyclist safety in the area, as well as complete 
the Titusville Gap. Additional roadway modifications and a 
median will be added on SR 406 to provide a refuge area for 
pedestrians at the proposed crosswalk. 

 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, 
national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. 
Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT 
compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, 
FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, at  
Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. 

 

Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under 
the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require 
translation services (free of charge) should contact Ms. Carol 
Hatfield, PE, FDOT Project Manager, by phone at 386-943-
5562, or via email at Carol.Hatfield@dot.state.fl.us at least 
seven (7) days prior to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech 
impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 
1-800-955-8771 (TDD), or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice). 

 
An additional source for information on state roadway projects 
in Central Florida is just a click away. Visit our website at 

www.cflroads.com. 
 

For additional information, please contact: 
 

Carol Hatfield, PE    Jason McCray, PE 

FDOT Project Manager    Consultant Project Manager 

FDOT District Five   England-Thims & Miller, Inc.  

719 South Woodland Blvd., MS 542  1540 Intl. Pkwy., Ste 2000 

DeLand, FL 32720   Lake Mary, FL 32746   

386-943-5562 During Mtg (386) 956-4521 407-536-5379 

carol.hatfield@dot.state.fl.us  mccrayj@etminc.com 
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PROJECT LOCATION 
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